
   

 

 

 

 

HELP US CELEBRATE 25 YEARS of BUSINESS! 

  CNTA is pleased to announce that AECOM is sponsoring an  
evening drop-in to celebrate the successes achieved by CNTA since the first 
set of bylaws were signed on October 9, 1991.  The  
evening program will include introduction of the new Executive  
Director, recognition of CNTA leadership and Board of Directors, highlights 

of key accomplishments, and a look to the future.  

As a member or friend of CNTA, you and a guest are invited to  
attend.  Many of you have been long time supporters and have been actively 
engaged in our successful efforts to advance nuclear technology.  We look 

forward to you celebrating with us! 

 

Date:  Monday, December 5th, 2016 

Time:  6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 

Location: Newberry Hall, 117 Newberry Street, Aiken, SC  

 

RSVP’s are required and must be received by  

December 2nd 

cnta@bellsouth.net 

(803) 649-3456 

(Guest names are required) 
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